UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
DISTRICT OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

ACCESS RESTRICTIONS TO RUDMAN COURTHOUSE
AND CLEVELAND FEDERAL BUILDING

In response to the spread of the COVID-19 virus (cononavirus), the District of New Hampshire
will prohibit the following people from entering the Rudman Courthouse and Cleveland Federal
Building:

® Persons who have traveled to any of the following countries within the past 14 days:
CHINA
SOUTH KOREA
ITALY
IRAN

® Persons who reside or have had close contact with someone who has traveled to one of
the countries listed above within the past 14 days;

® Persons who have been asked to self-quarantine by a doctor, hospital or health agency;
® Persons who have been diagnosed with, or have had contact with, anyone who has been
diagnosed with COVID-19 within the past 14 days.

Anyone attempting to enter in violation of these protocols will be denied entry by court security

officers.

These access restrictions have been imposed pursuant to 41 C.F.R. § 102-74.375(b).
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